
 

 
 
 
 
   
Due to Governor Murphy’s most recent Executive Order issued on 2/12/21, we are now allowed 
to host a limited number of spectators at our indoor athletic events. For Bowling our coach will 
disseminate spectators information based on the venue's guidelines. 

General COVID-19 Spectator Guidelines  

1. Each spectator must fill out a COVID-19 screening form electronically upon arrival. 
Additionally, you will have your temperature checked at the time of arrival. In order to enter the 
event, you must qualify on the basis of your responses and meet temperature requirements. 
2. Please arrive no earlier than 30 minutes prior to the start of the contest. In the event that there 
is an earlier game going on you will be asked to wait until that game ends to enter.  The process 
for checking in spectators will continue until 15 minutes after the start time of the game.  At that 
time no more spectators will be permitted.  
3. Everyone in attendance must properly wear a mask at all times. There are no exceptions to this 
rule.  
4. Social distancing will be required.  The bleachers will be marked for your convenience. 
Spectators will use the middle two sections of the bleachers and may not be standing or on the 
floor.   
5. Spectators will be limited to parents/immediate family members (must be adults) of those 
participating in the event. Admission to all home games (regardless of the sport) will be limited 
to TWO  parents/immediate family members of players. HOME events only. NO STUDENTS 
may attend. 
6. No admission will be charged or collected this season.  
7. Our home events occurring in the Bergenfield High School gymnasium will continue to be 
live streamed through our YouTube channel: Bergenfield Athletics TV. 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCC3v2JDJzdfpQrnCYfvdw8A  We will share streaming 
information for any away games that our opponents offer for our spectators.    
8. We ask that you do not bring any food or drinks as well to minimize mask removal while 
indoors.  
9. Compliance with the instructions of the game help staff is critical to being able to allow 
spectators.  
10. Upon completion of the contest, please exit the facility promptly to minimize congregating in 
the lobby/hallway. If waiting to bring your student home, we ask that you wait outside or in your 
vehicle.  
To clarify this point, the gymnasium will be cleared after each contest and only the 2 guests/ 
parents of the players that are scheduled to play in the next game will be permitted. 
11. For Zoom and online competitions (such as cheering) No in person spectators will be 
permitted. 
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